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THE IMMEDIATE AND TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF WORKSHOPS AT CHEONBO HEAVEN 
AND EARTH TRAINING CENTER AS A RESULT OF COVID-1 9(Corona Virus) 
 
May the Heavenly Parent and True Parents' blessings and love be with you all. 
 
Following the ongoing corona virus outbreak that has greatly affected China and is currently spreading to 
different countries in the world, the CheonBo Heaven and Earth Training Centre has conducted thorough 
quarantine, temperature and hygiene control. 
 
However, as a result of the increasing prevalence of the virus worldwide and for the sake of the safety and 
health of the members coming to the training center, the HJ Magnolia International Hospital's medical 
opinion and the directive from the International Headquarters has seen it fit to temporarily suspend the 
workshops at the training center. 
 
Kindly refer below to the current changes of the workshop schedule. 
 
In the future, we will continue to do our best to prioritize the health and safety of all the members at the 
training center. 
 
1. All workshops and rallies are suspended as from midday Feb. 22, 2020 to Mar. 31, 2020 
 
(However, the current ongoing 40-Day workshop will end on Mar. 4, 2020 and the next one will resume 
from April. 18, 2020. The 2-Day Workshop from Feb. 21st – Feb. 22nd 2020, will proceed as previously 
scheduled) 
 
2. Changes to the workshop schedule (As of 20th Feb., 2020) 
 

Type of workshop Current Schedule Changes 

2-Day Workshop 
 
(Ancestor Liberation, Blessing) 

Feb. 29 ~ Mar. 28 
2-Day workshop is canceled during the 
aforementioned dates and will resume from 
April 

238th General 40-Day workshop 
 
(145th Blessed wives 40-Day) 

Mar. 7 ~ Apr. 15 Corresponding workshop is canceled. 

 
3. Depending on the changes of the COVID-19 (Corona virus), additional training schedule changes will 
be updated in an official memo and in the CheonBo training center website. 
 
4. For further information contact 
 

Training Center Tel: +82-31-589-7177( International Department) 
E-mail: cpintl2013@gmail.com 
C. FAX: ＋82-31-584-8821 

 
5. Additional info: All workshop schedules suspend after Mar. 1, 2020. 
 
 


